
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

JULY 8, 2017 
12:18 A.M. 

 

Homicide 
 

On Friday, July 7th at approximately 9:57 P.M., officers responded to a 
report of a man down in the 6100 block of Breezewood Court. Officers 
located an adult male suffering from apparent gunshot wounds. The 
victim was transported to Washington Hospital Center, where he was 
pronounced dead. The investigation is ongoing. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact the 
Greenbelt Police Department at 301-474-7200. 
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